
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd April 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Phonics Meeting - Information regarding Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

In June all Year 1 children will be taking the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check.  All 

children in England must take this check at the end of Year 1, which is a word 

reading test to check that the children can read sounds in words accurately.  

Accurate word reading at age 6 is a predictor of future success. 

These checks are important as they help us to track the pupils’ progress 

accurately and allow us to fully identify any child who is not yet fluently reading 

by the end of Year 1.  

It is important that you have the opportunity to support your child at home and 

be aware of what is going on.  As such, we are running a meeting for parents on 

Tuesday 29th April 2025 at 2.45 to 3.15pm in KS1 hall (entrance via front office). 

The meeting will be no more than 30 minutes long and will include a breakdown 

of the screening check and also some useful hints on how you can help. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Osborne 
Year 1  Leader 
 

 

 


